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Good Evening Eagle Families, 
  
Welcome to February!  We are nearing the middle of the third nine weeks grading period.  Please 
continue to monitor your students’ attendance and academic progress.  Additionally, we will 
continue to have our monthly safety drill and fire drill sometime early this month. 
  
There will be a free in-school SAT for all juniors taking place on March 6. The scores from this 
test are able to be reported to colleges for admissions and scholarship purposes, and there is no 
registration required. We encourage all juniors to log in to their Khan Academy account to 
access free SAT prep prior to the test day in order to receive the best score possible on the test. 
  
A new issue of your school's newsletter has just been posted. Below is a direct link to our school 
newsletter from our digital publishing platform:  
https://issuu.com/academypublishing/docs/eastlakehs_ltr?e=0 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
 
Carmela Haley, Principal 
East Lake High School 
 


